
October 11, 2024

Dear EMTS families,

We hope this letter finds you well and we hope you will have a wonderful thanksgiving with your family and friends.

As some of you may have already heard, we are excited to welcome a new grade 8 teacher, Ms Korver to our school

community. This has allowed us to split our grade 8 classes into smaller class sizes, providing the best learning

environment.

As we begin this transition, it has created new timetables for all students in the school. We are asking that on

Tuesday October 15th, all students go to their homerooms during block 1 to receive their new timetables. These

timetables do not affect their current teachers (other than grade 8), simply the times in which they have their classes.

We are excited for the addition to our grade 8 team and the ability to provide smaller class sizes.

We thank you for your support and for working alongside us to have the most successful school year. As always,

please do not hesitate to ask questions or reach out to myself at erika.pottage@rdcrs.ca .

Happy Thanksgiving!

Yours in Catholic Education,

Erika Pottage

Nurturing the Spirit, while Feeding the Mind
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